

## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

July 27, 2010

Mr. Robert B. Naylor 6076 Harmantown Road Machipongo, Virginia 23405

Dear Robert:

This is just a quick note to wish you well as you complete your service in my Administration, and to thank you for your hard work at the Small Business Administration.

Serving the American people in one of our Nation's most demanding environments requires a deep and abiding patriotism. I am grateful for your commitment through long hours and personal sacrifice, and I appreciate your devotion to building a better, brighter future for all Americans.

I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,